
 

 

 

 

 

 

05 December 2023 

 

 
Dear Learner / Parent / Carer 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – WEDNESDAY 13 DECEMBER 

On Wednesday 13 December, learners and staff will be encouraged to wear a festive jumper over their 
usual college uniforms to support our Festive Hamper collection and raise funds for Save the Children. 
We are asking for learners to donate a £1 to Save the Children OR bring in an item of food / toiletries 
to add to the festive hampers we donate to our families most in need. This is not a non-uniform day.  

 

In addition, the restaurant will be serving our annual festive lunch. This will cost £2.40 and include a 
hot main meal and a pudding or a drink. Unfortunately, due to its popularity, we will not be serving 
any Grab and Go foods – these should be purchased at breaktime only.  

 

We look forward to a pleasant festive day.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Gloria Gold 

Vice Principal  

 

 

 


